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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 4 ASSEMBLY 

TUESDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 2022 

 

Wow! What an amazing start to the academic year. The children are particularly enjoying 

our History topic Veni, Vidi, Vici, which investigates the legacy of the Roman Empire. We 

have already seen their enthusiasm for the topic, not only in their learning in class but 

also in their wonderful ‘Take Care’ homework.  

 

As you will know from our dates for diaries, on Tuesday 15th November at 9.10 a.m.  

Year 4 will be proudly presenting their class assembly to parents and carers. The 

performance is sure to be an all-singing, all-dancing historical extravaganza!  

 

Access to school will be via the wooden gates and through the fire exit doors straight 

into the hall. 

 

We hope you can make it! 

 

Kind regards 

 

L Ockwell        
 

Miss L Ockwell  

Assistant Head & Year 4 Teacher   
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